Stacey Kilgus

From: Pam Minella

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:30 PM
To: Stacey Kilgus

Cc: Ariel Lago

Subject: Wall St - 20 units

Stacey and Ariel,

Greg has addressed all the issues | previously had regarding the subdivision being proposed off Wall St. Greg confirmed the two new hydrants will
have hydrant gates installed.

I'm comfortable with this proposed 20-unit multifamily housing development being approved by the Planning and Zoning Commission with the
condition that the Water & Sewer Commision moves forward with this housing development connecting to the existing water and sewer
system. The Water & Sewer Commission is scheduled to meet on Wed Sept 28, 2022.

Pam Minella

Town of Colchester

Water & Sewer Interim Supervisor
860 608 5763



